
July 26 2013 

 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

 

Dear National Library of Medicine Members 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the application of the Journal of Nephrology and 

Therapeutics for being indexed in PubMed Central. I strongly recommend the Journal 

of Nephrology & Therapeutics to be indexed in PubMed Central. The Journal staff 

and editorial board members have worked very hard for the journal to establish its 

high professional standing. 

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

Vassilios Liakopoulos, MD, PhD 

 

Assistant Professor of Nephrology 

Division of Nephrology and Hypertension,  

1
st
 Department of Internal Medicine,  

AHEPA Hospital,  

School of Medicine,  

Aristotle University of Thessaloniki,  

1 St. Kyriakidi street, 

54636, Thessaloniki,  

Greece 

Tel/Fax: +302310994694 

Email: liakopul@otenet.gr 


